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NNaattuurraall  PPllaayyggrroouunndd  aatt  IIssllaanndd  LLaakkee!!  
CVC have advised that construction is proceeding well, and is on schedule for completion mid-

August.  The plan is to hold a tree planting and grand opening in early September. 

In the meantime, here are progress photos from this week - looking good! 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

July 22, 2020 

Note, in the background below, 

one of two new covered Picnic 

Shelters now under construction! 

New, smaller elements 

almost complete, and 

lots of carved log benches 

everywhere! 

The Climbing Wall was 

completed last Fall 

The 

Rotary/Lions 

bench will be 

located at the 

entrance to the 

playground 

The Stream Water Feature 

below is almost ready 


